
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
JULY 09,  2024 

  
PRESS RELEASE 

Fort Bend County Offices to Remain Closed Except for Scheduled 
Commissioners Court Meeting 

  
(FORT BEND, TX) – Due to power outages affecting several county buildings following 
the impact of Hurricane Beryl, Fort Bend County offices will be closed on Wednesday, July 10. 
Our primary concern is the safety and well-being of our employees and the public as we work to 
restore normal operations. 
However, the published Fort Bend County Commissioners Court meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 10, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. will take place as planned in the Commissioners 
Courtroom located at 401 Jackson Street, Richmond, TX 77469, following Local Government 
Code Section 551.0411. Immediately following the 2:00 p.m. meeting, the previously postponed 
regular Commissioners Court & Drainage District Session, originally scheduled for July 9, 2024, 
will begin pursuant to Local Government Code Section 551.0411. 
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